
Parent Bulletin 2.2.24 

Our mission this week: 

 

 

Assemblies this week have been led by Mrs Mike and Mrs Moseley from the safeguarding 

team the Focus has been Young Carers and providing support to our families. If you believe 

your child could be a young carer who regularly looks after someone who is ill, disabled, has 

a mental health condition or addiction please let school know: 

youngcarers@allsaintscatholiccollege.com so that we can offer support. 

Retreat 

Year 10 retreats have taken place this week and this will continue next week also. These 

retreats are held at St Mary’s church and are an opportunity for our pupils to develop 

spiritually and consider their future aspirations and hopes for the future. 

Attendance 

Attendance winners this week are: 

Dexter 7K 
100%  

Tyler O 
7A 

Most 
improved 

Isobelle 8R 
100%  

Sophia P 
8JP 

Most 
improved 

Julia 9K 
100%  Dakota 9JP 

Most 
improved 

Aimee 10K 
100%  Yuuki  10A 

Most 
improved 

Niall 11R 
100%  Grace H 11A 

Most 
improved 

mailto:youngcarers@allsaintscatholiccollege.com


 

Achievement 
 
 Y7- Sophie C - 224 
Y8- Isabella C - 250 
Y9 - Maisy B - 179 
Y10 - Matthew B - 177 
Y11 - Emily J – 133 
 
Resilience recognition winner: 
 
Isabelle R Year 8 
 
All pupils have won a queue jump pass for next week,  
 
Well done! 
 
The Scholastic book fair is running all week next week in school if your child would like to 
buy a book the fair is running at break and lunch times in the library. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
Ms Gilligan 
 
 


